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     MINUTES 
 
 Selectwoman Creighton and Selectman Gould perambulated the North Hampton-
Rye Town line with Selectmen John Moynahan and Priscilla Jenness on June 15, 2004. 
 
 The perambulation commenced at 10:15 AM at the monument marking the 
Northwestern corner of North Hampton and proceeded, following a hand drawn map 
prepared by Rye Selectman Moynahan from monument to monument, finally ending at 
the Eastern-most monument located just off Route 1A. During the perambulation, it was 
noted that several monuments were in need of repair and several others (including a 
“Large Birch Tree”) could not be found. 
 
  There was discussion about the need to have a survey performed and to locate 
monuments we could not find.  We also discussed the need to either repair existing 
monuments or install new ones. No agreements were reached. No votes were taken. 
 
 Selectman Moynahan is to prepare a more detailed report and submit it to North 
Hampton for its records. 
 
 The perambulation was adjourned at approximately 12:30 PM. 
 
 


